
 
Head Teacher Mr Paul Brockless 

Deputy Head Mr Martin Lees    Assistant Head Mrs Bina Mistry 
Stonebow Primary School   Stonebow Close   Loughborough   LE11 4ZH             

Telephone 01509 646217   Fax 01509 843105   Email   office@stonebow.leics.sch.uk 

     

 

Dear Parents / Carers                                                                    19th March 2021 

Viking Celebration Day 

We would like to share with you that on Thursday 25th March 2021 we will be rounding off 
our Viking topic for Spring with a celebration day. 
 
The Y3/4 team will be dressing up in Viking costumes and if your children would like to join 
in dressing up that would be great. Please do not go to any extra expense as there will be 
no costume competition or expectation. 
 
During the day we will be engaging in Viking games, dancing and hopefully sampling some 
Viking cuisine including the honey based drink mead (non-alcoholic of course!) 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Mr. Lees 
 
For and on behalf of the Year 3/4 team 
 
 
 


